SAFETY COURSE FOR GRADUATE STUDENTS

Division Contact: Mrs S. Cooper (email: safety@admin.cam.ac.uk)

Attendance at this course by new Science and Applied Mathematics graduate students is required, unless specifically excused by his/her Head of Department

MICHAELMAS 2005	LENT 2006	EASTER 2006
General Safety Topics Tu. 10–12 (4 Oct.) The Corn Exchange		
Risk Assessment W. 9.30–12.40 (5 Oct.) (Four copy sessions, lasting 40 minutes) Mill Lane Lecture Room 3, Mill Lane		
Specific Safety Topics W. 1–5 (5 Oct.) Mill Lane Lecture Rooms, Mill Lane and Large Lecture Theatre, Department of Zoology		